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EN CLOSURE N° 71562 ‘USTOMS 

: . CALIF. . . = 

TREASURY DEPARTMENT , March 25, 9 
_ BUREAU OF CUSTOMS | eee 

I oO 16—773 45-1 ‘QSFER to 

eae INV. 6.010 

  

The Commissioner of Customs 

Office of Investigations 
Division of Enforcement 

Bureau of Cus toms 

Washington, D. C. 20226 

Dear Sir: 

—
—
 Your letter of March 6, 1969, INV. 6.010 BF, concerned an allegation 

that one "Raoul" was connected with James Earl Ray in the smuggling - 
of narcotics across the Mexican border. All of our border offices © 

have been contacted and furnished with a description of "Raoul" and 
instructed to escertain if any information was available that would 
substantiate the information regarding "Raoul" and/of James Earl 
Ray. All of our offices have replied that they have no information 
on any "Raoul" fitting the description furnished by your office. 

SN 

Sincerely yours, 

MELVIN C. JOHNSON . 
Supervising Customs Agent 

    
pres PURE     

          

[ 
| 
| 

  

cm
ar
yn
e 

R
E
 
R
E
N
E
E
 
I
I
T


